
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim congratulates Iraqi political leaders on the occasion
of the advent of the Blessed Month of Ramadan

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq (ISCI), sent on Saturday,

July 21, 2012, congratulatory telegrams on the occasion of the advent of the blessed month of

Ramadan to each of His Excellency President Jalal Talabani, His Eminence the Head of the

Ministerial Council, Nouri al-Maliki, the head of the Council of Representatives, Usamah al-

Nujaifi, the head of the Kurdistan Province, Massoud Barzani, the head of the National

Alliance, Ibrahim al-Ja`fari, the head of the Iraqi Slate and His Holiness Sayyid Muqtada al-

Sadr.

His Holiness expressed his heartfelt congratulations of his brothers, the political leaders,

calling for investing the atmospheres of this holy month for more solidarity and national unity

in order to end the disputes and put the swift solutions for treating the current political

crisis in the country.


